745 DISTEL DRIVE -
LOS ALTOS, CALIFORNIA 94022

TYM S HAR Em l N D . TELEPHONE:V 96]-054é

June 26, 1967

MEMORANDUM

TO: Programming Staff

Attached is a memo from Paul Van Alstyne, Western Regional

Manager for SDS. You may all be justifiably proud of the work
you have accomplished during these several months and Tymshare
sincerely appreciates all of the long hours and hard work that

you have put into this project.

I chose this time to distribute this memo because your work is
now being recognized not only in Tymshare but throughout SDS
and also, very shortly, throughout the time-sharing community.
The software you have been working on has been accepted by both
Harvard University and Dial Data, Inc., and will shortly be
installed at other 940 installations around the country. SDS
has committed itself to the Tymshare Software System as their

standard system.

I think it is especially easy to lose sight of the significance
of the work you have been doing simply because you are so close
to it. It might be well at this time to assess the performance
of our system as compared to other time-sharing systems across
the nation. We have accomplished something that none of the
major computer manufacturers or software houses have yet been
successful at, namely implementation of the first true, general
purpose, time-sharing system for commercial use. I have every
reason to expect that Tymshare, Inc. will maintain its lead in
the area of commercial time-sharing software. I wish to add

my personal congratulations to this letter from Mr. Van Alstyne
and let you know that we are now beginning to receive recog-
nit on/throughou C unity of time- sharlng people. -

4

.

\

L~
David L. Schmidt

N

DLS :bm
encl.



Rl

it

i1

Scientific Data.Systems

2526 Broadwav Avenue

Santa Monica.California

TYMSHARE, INC.

Telephone:213/870-5862

JUN 22 1367

June 13, 1967.

Mr. David Schmidt
Tymshare, Inc.

745 Distel Drive

LOS ALTOS. Calif. 94022.

Dear Dave:

I an extremely impressed with the remarkable progress you have made
with your 940 operating system, and wanted to take a moment to com-
pliment you on a really significant achievement.

I hope we can quickly bring the hardware to a level of performance

acceptable to you, and commensurate with the excellent software
package now in use. I will stay close to the situation and help

wherever possible,

Be sure and let me know whenever I can be of any assistance. Again,

Dave.......nice going!

Sincerely,
SCIENTIFIC DATA SYSTEMS
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Paul Van Alstyne
Regional Manager.
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cc: Mr. C.,R. Cole, Jr., SDS
Mr. Don Proctor, SDS



